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January 21, 2012

The first paragraph could be about what the Department Chairman for your program has mentioned in a current bulletin.  You will find the bulletins from the Department Chairman on the Unit Website page for your program.  Make sure to make the information appropriate for the Unit membership.


The second paragraph could be about a project that interests you.  Perhaps, the Department Chairman has a special project meant to support the Department or National program and you would like to let the Unit members know more about it.  You might even have a new idea that allows our unique Unit to participate in the project.


The third paragraph might explain a part of the program to the members.  This is where you could do some leadership.

Your Name

Your Email Address

Bulletins don’t need to be long, pretty, or filled with special publishing features.  It’s the information that’s important.  Remember the 5 Ws:  Who, What, Where, When, Why, and How.
When you finish your bulletin, save it with a file name like this:  Leadership_Bulletin_12-07.  The first word(s) identifies the program.  Use an underscore.  Then type the word Bulletin.  Underscore.  The month of the bulletin.  Underscore or dash.  The year.  There should be no spaces in the filename.

Once the bulletin is saved, attach it to an email you send to the president and the webmaster.  Bulletins are due the Sunday before the next Unit meeting.  However, you don’t have to wait until then to send it to the president and webmaster.  The sooner the better.  It gets it out of your hair and gives more time for preparation to be published.

If you have any questions, please contact the webmaster at admin@alaunit472.org.
